
   

   

 

 

 

Pathways to Success aims to create and sustain supportive systems that help 

expectant and parenting teens and young adults travel pathways to success 

through health, education, self-sufficiency, and strong families. This program 

is federally funded by The Office of Adolescent Health (OAH). The Rochester 

City School District is partnered with Monroe Community College to work 

together in the Rochester community, along with health and human service 

providers to ensure students have the support they need to be successful 

academically and as parents and providers for their families.  

The Pathways to Success initiative has four essential components: 

1) Finding and engaging expectant and parenting students 

2) Assess their risks and assets regarding their health, education and 

family functioning 

3) Ensure linkages and follow-up for students and their young families to 

community resources 

4) Increase awareness of available supports and resources 

For more information, please contact: 
Tanishia Johnson 

Rochester City School District 
Program Coordinator 

tanishia.johnson@rcsdk12.org 
585-454-1095x4031 (office) 
585-261-7657 (district cell) 
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